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P&Z Action 
On January 9, 2023, the Planning and Zoning Commission voted 5-0 to postpone the 
petitioner’s request for a Master Plan Revision on Property Zoned PDP(NC)/Planned 
Development Project (Neighborhood Commercial) to a future hearing date with the 
applicant incurring all re-advertising costs.  


